Administrative Council Meeting

November 14, 2017
9:30 am 

Attendees:
Greg Cozzubbo
Bill O’Brien

Liz Wilson

Ed Hearn



Tim Lyons

Don Lewis

John Freund

Peter Campbell
 

Michael Shea


The meeting began with a prayer in remembrance of Tom Mallaghan
Operations



· The storm water project is progressing as expected.  We should start seeing a reduction to our water bill in the spring.  Don will take pictures of the courtyard prior to work beginning in that area.
· Maintenance has begun winterizing the property.

· The women’s SVS bathroom is being renovated with enhanced ventilation for both bathrooms.

· All heating units have been cleaned and are now on the housekeeping schedule

· Don will follow up with the TV issues in the DeAndreis Room

Nursing  

· Lucinda Brown’s employment has been terminated.
· Covsky’s hours have been reduced.

· Stephanie, Will & Dolores are excellent employees so far.

· Dr Miraglia will be doing some training with the staff on working with psychiatric challenges.

· Fr Bicsko has a neuro-psych evaluation to determine if he is ready to have the colostomy reversed.  He has expressed wishes to stay in SC permanently to Ed.  He has also declined a safe deposit box and prefers to keep his cash in his bed side locked drawer.

· Fr Lynch is having dental issues.  the dentist and Dr Bardin are discussing the best course of treatment, if any.

Other

· Christmas decorations will be delivered to the departments on 12/4
· The Vesting schedule for the MM Celebration was reviewed.

· Charlene will be organizing an employee appreciation committee

Events

11/16

House Meeting

11/21

Safety Techniques In-Service
11/22

MM Celebration

11/23

Thanksgiving

12/2

Home School Christmas Pageant

12/5

Pasta bar

12/11

Boutique Week

12/13

House Christmas Dinner

12/14

Employee Christmas Party

On-going
Eagles Tailgating – DeAndreis Room

Next Meeting:

December 19, 2017 @ 9:30am

